
Accessing Student Interim 
Reports and Report Cards in the 

Tyler SIS Parent Portal



Beginning with the Interim Reports to be processed 

on October 7, Interim Reports and Report Cards for 

Grades 1-5 will be uploaded to the Student Portfolio 

within Tyler SIS. We will not be printing Interims or 

Report Cards to go home with the students. Parents 

will be able to access their child's information by 

going into the Parent Portal, and then looking under 

the Student Portfolio. The information will be 

uploaded to the Parent Portal on Wednesday morning, 

October 7, 2020.
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Access the Tyler SIS Parent Portal from the PG 
Homepage



Login with your Parent Login

Contact your child’s school if you 
do not know your parent login 
information. This was set up when 
your child was registered.



Use the dropdown menu to choose the correct 
student



Within the Student Portfolio, click the file 
name to view the Interim/Report Card


